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STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
This year a few scholarships are available to offset travel and registration costs for undergraduate 
and graduate students participating in the meeting.  Scholarship recipients are required to give a 
presentation. 

Applicants must submit a letter of application (along with their abstract) stating how their research 
contributes to the space resources field. A letter of support from their advisor, or other faculty member 
familiar with their interest in ISRU is also required. All material should be submitted in PDF format 
(preferred) or Microsoft Word by February 28th to Angel Abbud-Madrid at: aabbudma@mines.edu 
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